
 

 
02 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Support Sessions 
 
The Geography Department will be running after school support sessions for students in 
Year 10 every Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday for the last two weeks of term starting on 
Monday 5th July.  
 
These sessions are aimed at helping students to embed their learning, revision, and exam 
techniques further before the school holidays. The hope is that when they return, they can 
easily refer aback to these sessions as a refresher at the start of Year 11.  
 
The sessions will run from 3pm to 4pm in H2. It is highly recommended that students attend 
at least one a week. Although the sessions each week will be effectively the same each day, 
there is provision for one on one or small group support, so they could attend more if they 
wish to. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs L Parsons 
Subject Leader for Geography 
 
 


